Attachment E2

Ron Buckholt

From: Michael Mason <mmason5479@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:51 AM

To: Ron Buckholt

Cc: smitty9729@gmail.com; tgjohnston80@gmail.com; reusters@comcast.net;
jimbrazil@me.com; Jcblaser@comcast.net

Subject: Johnson Point Project #2022103702

Mr. Buckholt,

| am contacting you about the proposed Taylor geoduck project. | reside at 9043 Otis Beach Street NE, Olympia, WA. |
was astounded to learn of this project thru word of mouth and have received no notification from the county concerning
this project.

Although the scope of this permit is to the North of my residence it appears that my parcel directly adjoins the southern
end of the parcel in question. It would seem the county should have notified all property owners adjacent to this parcel
not just the north end tax parcels. Many of my neighbors have reached out to you to request additional information
about the project and request time for additional public comment. | would assume it will take you some time to answer
many of the direct questions asked by Ronald Smith's email Dated Nov 21, 2022 as well as Bill Reus dated Nov 19, 2022.

Given the fact that you haven't answered these questions and so many stakeholders with adjoining property weren't
notified | formally request an extension of the public comment period. |also formally request a public hearing for all
residents of Thurston County as well as our County Commissioners.

Please acknowledge this email has been entered into the public record and CC me on all additional information
concerning Permit #2022103702. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,

Mike Mason

9043 Otis Beach St. NE
Olympia, WA 98516
253-677-4549
MMason5479 @icloud.com




